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4th Grade Wax Museum 
Students from the 4th grade opened their Wax Museum to the public 

last Thursday.  The afternoon show was a great experience for other 

Johnson students to learn about our famous Kentuckians and to see 

some excellent public speaking/presentation skills.  The evening perfor-

mance was for our parents and community and served as a fund raiser 

for the 4th grade service learning project.  The event was a great suc-

cess as everyone enjoyed the day and the students raised over $1100 for 

their charity (still to be decided by the class).   

GREAT JOB 4TH GRADE STUDENTS!! 

Additional photos are on the school website. 

2012-2013 Kindergarten Registration 

 

Registration for kindergarten students will  

be held Thursday, February 16  

from 8:00 to 3:00  

 

Yearbook Pictures 

This year, the company that prints the yearbooks, Lifetouch, has a new on-line 

feature where parents can submit images for consideration for use in the Johnson 

Yearbook.  It is called the Community Upload Library.  This would be our pre-

ferred method for receiving images from the Johnson families and teachers.  To 

submit pictures for consideration, please do the following: 

Go to http://community.lifetouch.com 

If you are signing in for the first time, enter the following access code in the 

field in the New Users window:  OGLZTH, then click the Get Started button. 

Everything from there should be self-explanatory.  If you have any questions, 

please send me an e-mail to johnsonyearbook@insightbb.com and I will reply as 

quickly as I can. 

Click the Submit All button when you have entered all of your information and you 

are done! 

HULLABALOO 

The Hullabaloo Chair and the PTO would like to 

thank every- one for making 

our event an- other great suc-

cess.  This year’s festival 

raised a total of over $35,000 

(after ex- penses).  Thank 

you to all who helped 

make this a fun and very 

profitable event!   

Already looking forward to next year! 

Foundation Dance 

The Fort Thomas Education Foundation will host their annual 

dance at the Syndicate in Newport on Saturday, March 3, 2012 

from 8pm – midnight.  Tickets are $30.00 if you purchase them 

before February 24th.  Tickets purchased after February 24 are 

$40.00.   Tickets include appetizers and dancing to live music 

by 3 Day Rule.  Checks can be made payable to the Fort Thomas 

Education Foundation.  Join the fun and support our Founda-

tion!  Contact Anne Snider or Penny Stratton for tickets or more 

information.  anne.snider@fortthomas.kyschools.us   

 pennystratton@insightbb.com or 859.609.4646   

WINTER COATS  

Winter weather is here but we still go outside 

for recess on most days. 

Please help us continue 

this important time of so-

cial interaction and move-

ment by making sure your 

child has on appropriate 

winter clothing each day.   
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